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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jshrep@aol.com

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:02 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 870 Fuller

Mai, 
  
    Please do not allow a demolition order to issue on 870 Fuller tomorrow. Give the current owner time. Whether or not 
the current owner succeeds, the house can be rehabilitated. Please allow it to be. 
  
    We have substantial consensus already, especially in Ward I, that the city needs to stop its demolitions. We are 
gathering more consensus through education of our residents, and we are coordinating our efforts. The district councils 
for Dayton's Bluff, Frogtown and Summit-University are aligned, as well as the Ramsey Hill Association, Historic Saint 
Paul, Save Our Saint Paul Neighborhoods, Saint Paul Strong and the Frogtown-Rondo Home Loan Fund. 
  
    I cannot come to the 9:00 a.m. hearing tomorrow, because I have to meet an electrical inspector for a different building 
on Selby. 
  
Jean Schroepfer 
271 Summit Avenue 
651-225-9718 


